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Memo

To: KGBSD School Board Members
From: Melissa Johnson, Interim Superintendent
CC: Kerry Watson, Board Clerk
Date: June 3, 2022
RE: Superintendent Report for June 8, 2022 meeting

Thank you
I would like to personally thank the school board for the opportunity to be the interim
Superintendent for the 2021-2022 school year!  It was a pleasure working with all of you
and I wish Michael Robbins luck as he takes over the Reigns.  Thank you for your
leadership during the pandemic, the school district is lucky to have you.  I look forward to
working with all of you in my new role as the assistant superintendent.

State Tournament
● Both Soccer teams qualified for the state tournament. Congratulations to both teams and

especially to the Kayhi Lady Kings who had their first state tournament win!
● The Ketchikan Softball and Ketchikan Baseball teams qualified for state.  Both teams

will represent the community and I look forward to watching all the streamed games.
● The Ketchikan High school Track and field had multiple athletes qualify for the state

championships.

Graduation
● Ketchikan High School had

their graduation on 5/29/22 in
front of a packed gymnasium of
family and friends.
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● Revilla High School had their graduation on June 1st at Revilla High School. Revilla has an
open mic which is amazing.

Curriculum/PD/Assessment:
● Title Grants and School Improvement
● AASB Climate and Culture survey data - publicly posted on KGBSD website
● We have started looking into what professional development will look like this fall: Eval

Pilot with Todd White, Class Bright, Cultural Standards, Relationship Building, SPED, and
Envision.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1J886iT-dudU68zRbAwCHXV-VsB_mnmTTC0veDr0Op2E/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.panoramaed.com/aasb/understand

